Testimony to the Senate Finance Committee

HB1244 Maryland Developmental Disabilities Administration Waiver Advisory Council —
Establishment

Favorable

By Beth Munro

Good afternoon and thank you for the opportunity to speak with you about this important
legislation. My name is Beth Munro, | am the parent of a young lady with developmental
disabilities am a Board Member of the Self-Directed Advocacy Network of Maryland (SDAN).

SDAN is appreciative and wants to thank Delegate Guyton for sponsoring this legislation and
ushering it through this hectic session.

We fully support the inclusion of all stakeholders with the intent of collaboration, transparency,
and consensus and ask for your favorable report.

Thank you
Beth Munro
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